
 

 Tuesday 8th October 2024  
 

Year 3 Educational visit to Nagapoosani Ambaal Temple 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
As part of our RE Learning on Sanatani Dharma, we will be taking the children to 
Nagapoosani Ambaal Temple to explore different deities and what they tell Sanatanies 
about God. They will also learn about positive aspects of their personalities that might be 
helpful to others.  
 
Details are as follows:  
 
Date:   Wednesday 23rd October   
   
Place:   Nagapoosani Ambaal Temple, N9 9PZ  
 
Travel:  London Transport-bus  
 
Cost:  £0 
 
Lunch:              Opal Class- lunch at school as normal 

Pearl Class- lunch at school but later than normal.  All Pearl class children will 
need a packed lunch.  This will be provided by the school. However, if you 
would like your child to bring one from home, please let the class teacher 
know. No nuts of fizzy drinks.    

 
The children need to wear school uniform and a jacket with a hood advised in the event of 
rainy weather and comfortable walking shoes (preferably trainers). 
 
Please sign into Arbor to give permission by Friday 18th October.  
 
If you can support this visit, please speak to your class teacher as soon as possible.  
 
Thank you for your support.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
The Year 3 Team 


